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Message from the President 
  

The past year has been great for the Community Founda-
tion.  Many wonderful functions have taken place and suc-
cess has been good for the board as well as the community. 
 
We have had a great year with the outdoor stage, and the 
events that have been put on there, plus the arts and plays.  
RIDE continues to be a very large part of our community 

entertainment, thanks to the wonderful committee we have in that capacity. 
 
We look forward to seeing all of you at functions this year and thank you in advance for 
your support and contributions. 
        --Kelly Gebhardt  

Board of Directors 2016 
    

Left to Right 

Mike Morgan 323-1412 

Monty Sealey 323-1182 

Mark Rosebush, DMD 323-3536 

Bill Milton 323-1771 

Linda Picchioni, Secretary 323-1869 

Darcy Dutton 323-3237 

Roberta Hagstrom, VP 323-1620 

Jay Newell, Treasurer 320-1857 

Kelly Gebhardt, President 323-1564 

 

Notice of a Special Membership Meeting to  
Approve Bylaw Changes 

 

The Musselshell Valley Community Foundation (MVCF) will 
hold a special membership meeting at 6:00 p.m. on January 9, 
2017.  At that meeting we will discuss approving proposed by-
law changes.  The bylaws for MVCF have not been reviewed 
since 2008 and we need to insert amendments that have been 
approved previously, correct spelling errors and establish con-
sistency of word usage throughout the document.  The bylaws 
will be available for review on our new website at: 
http://www.musselshellvalleycommunityfoundation.com 

Picture by Peggy Toombs RIDE 2016 
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Roundup Community Stage Now Hosting Outdoor Events 
 

The vision of a permanent outdoor stage in Roundup City Park became reality when in 
2015 it became the site for the Roundup Independence Days Extravaganza (RIDE).  
Although not totally complete at that time, the stage was quite usable and it was obvious 
that it would be a boost for our community. 
 
In fall 2015, Swank Construction put the final touches on this project, donating its labor 
as a thank you to the community for choosing it to renovate the junior-senior high 
school and build the new Elementary School just to the north of the stage.  Help also 
came from many local citizens and businesses, and the Community Foundation acted as 
the fiscal sponsor for the overall fundraising effort. 
 
In spring 2016, a local organization secured a grant to plant trees on the property where 
the stage rests.  All of the bricks that were purchased by individuals and groups are in 
place, thanks to Tom Stockard and Ben Watkins. 
 
As this newsletter goes to press, the Community Stage has already hosted two RIDE 
events, one performances by the Billings Symphony Orchestra String Quartet, a per-
formance by the African Childrenõs Choir, a Roundup Panther Homecoming event, 
Roundup Day, a gospel concert, and a military Veterans celebration with Lacy J. Dal-
ton. 
 
The Community Stage is owned by the City, but MVCF continues as the fiscal sponsor 
for any fundraising efforts. 

           --Mike Morgan   

12th Annual RIDE Celebration Well Attended 

Roundup was in a festive mood over the 2016 Fourth of July holiday.  Parades, a rodeo, and 
carnival rides prompted many residents and visitors to get together.  Our 12th Annual Roundup 
Independence Days Extravaganza (RIDE) was held July 2-4 in the city park.  The new Commu-
nity Stage was the site for three evenings of entertainment. 

Buttons and Bows Rodeo and Cowboy Church started the celebration on the 2nd, with Arch El-
wein portraying his colorful Teddy Roosevelt character and a Civil War Historical group offer-

ing another taste of American history 
that first day. 

On July 3rd the Beatles tribute group, British-Mania, performed, and the 
crowd almost felt another British invasion. 

July 4th began early with the annual Arts & Culture birdwalk on Roundup 
RiverWalk Heritage Trail, conducted by Bill Milton and friends.  This was 
followed closely by a 5-kilometer Run-Walk-RIDE that was the most suc-
cessful to date. That evening a Veterans Appreciation theme featured per-
formances at the Stage by the Cimarron Band, Paulette Carlson and David 
Frizzell. 

The Musselshell Community Foundation is the fiscal sponsor for RIDE and 
served that same function for the building of the Community Stage. 

              
           --Mike Morgan 

Picture by Peggy Toombs 
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 MCRT Creates Documentary 
on Disaster Preparedness 

 

The Musselshell Country Recovery Team was 
formed following the massive flooding of the 
Musselshell River in 2011, and MCRT continued 
its relief work after catastrophic fires swept 
through the Bull Mountains the next year. 
 

Forming a successful long term disaster recovery 
group in a community the size of Roundup is 
rare.  Most disaster teams are found in cities ten 
times or more the size of Roundup.  One of the 
goals of the recovery team was to tell the story of 
how we were able to find success.  The message: 
establishing an effective recovery effort in a small 
community, while unique, is achievable.   
 

MCRT partnered with Andrew Raduly of Axelearte Films to produce a documentary film to show other small communi-
ties what we learned and encourage them to make the effort.  This past spring, the documentary was presented to the 
Montana Association of Countiesõ Disaster Emergency Services Conference and to the Western States Volunteers of 
Americans in Disasters.  More than 100 copies of the documentary have been distributed, and this film has now been 
placed on the Musselshell Valley Community Foundation website.  It tells a compelling story in 40 minutes.  To view the 
video, please go to http://www.musselshellvalleycommunityfoundation.com/projects.php and click on òview videoó 
next to MCRT.  
           --Linda Picchioni 

MVCF Grants 2016 
 

It has been a very rewarding year for the Community Foundationõs local 
grant program.  Some remarkable proposals were submitted this year, and 
MVCF is proud to have been able to give grants to six applicants.  Your 
generous donations throughout the year enable us to fund the following 
grants in 2016: 
 
 
 

 Roundup Commemorative Garden, to complete the water system:  $393. 
 Central Elementary School -- Mrs. Hansonõs class for iPads and cases:  $1,928.  Mrs. Hanson brought a few of her 
 students to an MVCF meeting where they gave us a quick lesson on how to use the iPads that they had purchased. 
 Melstone Area Foundation, for deer fencing and gates at the Melstone Community Garden:  $ 4,099. 
 Roundup Independence Day Extravaganza (RIDE), for barriers and tables:  $2,500. 
 Roundup Community Stage for tower lifts and lighting trusses:  $761.57. 
 Swimmerõs Forever, for an engineering company to complete a plan review checklist for an indoor pool:  $2,392. 
 
The selection of grant recipients is competitive.  The MVCF Grant Committee reviews applications, presents its recom-
mendations to the MVCF Board, which then votes on each application.  MVCF aspires to provide timely support for wor-
thy projects.  Depending upon available funding, grant proposals are considered up to four times per year.  Grants are 
awarded in one of these five focus areas:  Community Enhancement, Recreational and Cultural Development, 
Youth Activities, Natural Resources and Community Education. 
            --Darcy Dutton 

http://www.musselshellvalleycommunityfoundation.com/projects.php

